
Kia ora koutou, welcome to the last week of November! 
 

 
 

Enrolling for 2022 
We are taking enrolments for next year. 
 
There are three easy ways of doing this: 

 On-line through our website. Use your phone to take photos 
of the various documents we ask for copies of, and send 
them through to us. 
 

 Using our paper-based forms. Call in and collect them from 
our office and bring them back when you have completed 
them. Or let us know and we can drop an enrolment pack off 
to you and pick up the enrolment forms when you have 
completed them.  
 

 Call into our office, bring your child with you and complete 
the forms at reception. 

 
Please contact our office if you have any questions, or would like me or a senior staff member to 
call you about our school.  

 

New Guidelines for Schools 
As AotearoaNZ moves from “keeping Covid out” to “living safely with Covid” a 
number of the rules and expectations on us are changing. 
 
Later today the Prime Minister will announce what colour “traffic light” will apply a 

week from now in each part of the country. Here in Tāmaki Makaurau that we will be in “red”.   
 
We now know that very little will change, and we will probably keep operating as we are right now.  
 
New guidelines and information are being shared with schools almost every other day. Here are links to 
some of the most recent information we currently have.  
●  Auckland Regional Public Health: https://www.arphs.health.nz/public-health-topics/covid-19/locations-of-interest#education  

●  MOE newsletter for school leaders: https://www.education.govt.nz/school/ministry-bulletin-for-school-leaders-he-pitopito-

korero/#latest-COVID-updates   
 

 
 

Please Send your Child’s Vaccination Information Back to School 
Please remember to send your child’s vaccination information back to school.  
 

There are sealed collecting boxes at the entrance and also the main office to put 
completed forms into. 
 
We can also send the form to you electronically, just let us know.  
 

If we are not advised otherwise we have to record your child as unvaccinated. 
 
 
 
 

 

Ngā mihi, 
  
 
Grant  
Grant McMillan,  
TumuakiPrincipal  
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